SPECIAL MEETING: BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS

TOWN OF HARWINTON

MEETING: March 1, 2018

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Thursday March 1, 2018 at 6:00 pm to hear and discuss from the following property owners:

Present: Terry Ferrarotti, Sandy Sulek, and Wayne Delmonte

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm

We elected a new chairman. Wayne Delmonte nominated Terry Ferrarotti for chairman and Sandy seconded, all were in favor of Terry becoming the new chairman.

The following presented their case to the BAA:

- 1) Edward Bixler Conservator for Lawrence Mareane of 92 Scoville Hill Rd.
- 2) Harold Slater of 107 Rocky Rd. East
- 3) John Mikesell of 241 Leadmine Brook Rd.
- 4) James Seddon of 399 Clearview Ave
- 5) Mr & Mrs Faustino Janiero land on Wildcat Hill Rd.

The following properties had a change in their assessment. 399 Clearview Ave change the exterior back to vinyl siding, 241 Leadmine Brook Rd. removed wood deck.

The following property had no change in assessment. Land on Wildcat Hill Rd. Each vote was unanimous by the Board.

The following properties were tabled until the next time they meet.

107 Rocky Rd. East and 92 Scoville Hill Rd.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Candy Crawford, Clerk

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT ON 03/05/18 AT 9:00 PM ATTEST NANCY E, ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK